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This year, to support our schoolwide theme- Rep Pump Kindness is 

out of this World, we will have a yearlong service project.  We will be 

collecting pull-tabs from soda, soup, and food cans for the Ronald 

McDonald House.  You can collect these from your family, relatives, 

and community.  The Ronald McDonald House recycles these tabs 

and uses the money to purchase gas for their shuttles to take families 

to and from area hospitals.  Besides benefiting the families of RMH, 

collecting tabs for recycling is an environmentally friendly practice 

as well!  There will be a labeled box in the lobby for drop off all year. 

 

Our service project for October will benefit Harford Family House and 

Welcome One Emergency Shelter.  We are collecting supplies to 

help stock their shelves.  Harford Family House is leading the fight to 

end homelessness in Harford County.  We will be collecting the 

following items: 

*Cling wrap              *Aluminum foil         *Tissues     

*Q-tips     *Paper Towels         *Toilet Paper      *Plastic Forks 

*8 oz. paper hot cups      * 10 oz. plastic cold cups    

There will be drop off boxes in the front lobby and we will 

collect items until Nov. 3, 2023.  

Thank you for your participation!           


